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Atkinson,

1 am sorry that there is no
vagcancy existing at Nc(ill University where
we might make use of the services of Dr, Frederic

Reis. I have sent his letter to Dean Barton
of Nacdonald College. It is possible that
Dean Barton may be able to give him some

as

helpful advice, and I have ked him to
answer Dr. Reis's letter. Just at present
our staff at Macdonald is also complete, but
as Dr. Rels seems to have spec ial ized in
Agricul tural Chemistry, they can take a
note of his qualifications in case anything
might turn up in the future,

With all good wi

Iy

Ever yours
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